
 

Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC, Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer 

Date:  October 1, 2025 

Subject: LELS Local #7 – Patrol - Union Contract 

 

This is to inform you that on July 16, 2025, the LELS Local #7 – Patrol - Union employees 

accepted the offer outlined in Resolution 2025-35.  
 

The Negotiation Committee is recommending that the City Council approve the 2026/2027 union 

contract as outlined in the Resolution. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491. 


